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December 1, 2016

Mr. Louie Veneziano
H&H Electric Company
2830 Commerce Street
Franklin Park, IL 60131

Dear Mr. Veneziano,

The Village of Lombard’s current Traffic Signal Maintenance contract is due to expire on
December 31, 2016. After this twenty-four (24) month contract, it was our intention to open
bid next year’s contract. However, the Village has valued the commitment and excellent
service that H&H Electric has provided the village over the past few years. The Village
would consider waiving the open bid process and extending the current Traffic Signal
Maintenance Contract, effective from 12:01 a.m. January 1, 2017 until 12:00 midnight,
December 31, 2017, under the same terms, conditions, and unit pricing as specified in your
optional second year bid proposal awarded on November 20, 2014.

Should you agree with this request, please sign and seal your acceptance of the above
conditions and contract, and return one (1) original document for our records. Please ensure
that the Village has your updated insurance, bond, and certification documents for the above
dates.
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If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Matthew Lew, Civil Engineer, at
(630) 620-5740.

Sincerely,

/Keith Giagfiorio =~

Village President



